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MEMORANDUM

FOR : All Regional Executive Directors
All Staff Bureau Directors

All Transparency Seal Focal Persons
Regional Offices & Staff Bureaus

FROM : The Director, Strategic Communication and
Transparency Seal Focal Point

DATE : 16 February 2023

SUBJECT FY2023 TRANSPARENCY SEAL (TS) ADVISORY NO. 1:
SUBMISSION OF UPDATED TS MONITORING SHEET FOR
FY2022 (Q1-Q4)

This refers to the upcoming evaluation/assessment of all DENR Regional Offices and
Staff Bureaus on posting of Transparency Seal documents as required by the AO25 IATF
Memorandum Circular (MC) 2022-1 dated March 24, 2022 - Guidelines on the Grant of
Performance-Based Bonus (PBB) for Fiscal Year 2022.

Section 5 (Agency Accountabilities) of the said Memorandum states that “While the
above conditions (particularly the Updating of Transparency Seal) are no longer required in
determining the overall PBB eligibility of agencies, compliance with these conditions shall
be used as the basis in determining the eligibility of the responsible units and individuals.
Agencies should submit these legal requirements directly to the oversight agencies.”

In this regard, you are hereby requested to submit the Updated FY2022
Transparency Seal Monitoring Sheet (Q1-Q4) with Means of Verifications (MOVs) on
or before February 24, 2022 (Friday) for consolidation, rating and submission to Policy
and Planning Service for further evaluation.

Please send your submissions to denr.transparencyseal@gmail.com .

For your appropriate action and immediate compliance.

KARMELA BEATRIZ L. GALURA
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